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CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH 
LIBRARY LECTURE HALL DESIGN COMMITTEE 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF SCHEDULED MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the LIBRARY 
LECTURE HALL DESIGN COMMITTEE scheduled for Monday, 
August 3, 2020, has been canceled. 

 
The next meeting is tentatively scheduled to be held on MONDAY, 
September 14, 2020 at 1:00 PM location at the Civic Center 
Community Center. 


